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Tessier, Meredith

From: notifications@cognitoforms.com on behalf of City of Scottsdale 

<notifications@cognitoforms.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 12:04 PM

To: Lane, Benjamin

Subject: City Council Public Written Comment Form - George C. Hopwood


���External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!  

City of Scottsdale 
Web Scottsdale City Council Meeting Written Comment Form 

 
 

 

Open Form 

 

Entry Details 

Agenda Item 

MEETING DATE 12/4/2024 

WHICH AGENDA ITEM WOULD YOU 
LIKE TO COMMENT ON? 

21. Fairmont Scottsdale Princess Hotel Master 
Plan Update (5-ZN-2015#2) 

Name 

FULL NAME George C. Hopwood 

NAME OF GROUP OR ORGANIZATION Crown Point Estates HOA 

Contact Information 

PHONE  (203) 249-8288 

EMAIL GCHopwood@msn.com 
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ADDRESS 7700 E. Princess Drive, Unit 15 

CITY Scottsdale 

Comment 

COMMENT My name is George Hopwood and I am a 
resident of Crown Point Estates and the 
President of the Crown Point Estates HOA. 
Crown Point Estates is one of the residential 
communities within the Scottsdale Princess 
Community Association. I am also on the 
Scottsdale Princess Community Association 
Board as the liaison for the other three 
residential communities which are Princess 
Views, Alcazar, and Crown Point 2. 
 
Being in these positions I regularly conduct 
meetings with all of these communities and 
receive feedback on issues, concerns, and 
opportunities for our communities. Based on 
these meetings I can honestly tell you that 
there is overwhelming support within our 
communities for the Fairmont Scottsdale 
Princess Expansion Plan. 
 
From a City of Scottsdale perspective, the 
Fairmont Scottsdale Princess has been a 
prominent business member of the Scottsdale 
community for the past 25 years. The 
Scottsdale Fairmont Princess is both a place 
for major events and fine dining, as well as a 
place where Scottsdale residents and families 
gather for special events throughout the year, 
such as Christmas at the Princess and 4th of 
July festivities. 
 
Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to 
express my strong support in favor of the 
Fairmont Scottsdale Expansion Plan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


